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I support amendments to the redistricting map to ensure that, particularly within Prince George’s
County, that similar communities and whole neighborhoods are kept intact to the best of their

ability. The maps should follow natural boundaries such as highways and major roads & bodies
of water.

These maps are a trial run for the state legislative maps, and we must continue the transparency
and input that has been present thus far in the redistricting process.


